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To request that the Mayor and the Chief Administrative Officer work with the School Board and other affected

governmental agencies to study the potential effects on the City of any proposed development in area of the city

bounded by Westwood Avenue to the north, Brook Road to the east, Rennie Avenue to the south, and Loxley Road to

the west, including, but not limited to, the effects of such development with regard to historic preservation, schools,

stormwater drainage, and traffic. (As Amended)
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